
From: Linero, Alvaro
To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)
Subject: FW: Notice of Application - Northwest Florida Renewable Energy Center
Date: Monday, February 07, 2011 11:25:02 AM
Attachments: NOTICE OF APPLICATION.pdf

For files.
 

From: Linero, Alvaro 
Sent: Monday, February 07, 2011 11:19 AM
To: 'gfarris@bioeh.com'
Cc: 'kdavis@bioeh.com'; 'sosbourn@golder.com'
Subject: Notice of Application - Northwest Florida Renewable Energy Center
 
Dear Mr. Farris:
 
Re:  Recently Submitted Air Permit Application – Northwest Florida Renewable Energy Center.
 
Please publish the attached notice of application in a newspaper of general circulation in the area
of the project.
 
Thank you.
 
A. A. Linero, P.E.
State of Florida DEP
1-850-717-9076
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NOTICE OF APPLICATION 
STATE OF FLORIDA 


DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
DEP File No. 0450012-002-AC 
Biomass Energy Holdings, LLC 


Northwest Florida Renewable Energy Center 
City of Port St. Joe, Gulf County 


The Department of Environmental Protection (Department) announces receipt of an application for an air 
construction permit from Biomass Energy Holdings, LLC.  The application is to construct the Northwest 
Florida Renewable Energy Center to be located in the Industrial Park at 521 Premier Drive, Port St. Joe, 
Gulf County.  This location is bordered on the southeast by U.S. Highway 98 on the south by State 
Highway 382 and on the north by the Gulf County Canal. 


The initial application was received on February 1, 2011.  The application is under review by the 
Department to determine whether it is complete.  The application is available for public inspection during 
normal business hours, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, except legal holidays, at the 
following Department offices:


Department of Environmental Protection 
Bureau of Air Regulation 
111 South Magnolia Drive, Suite 4 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 
Telephone: 850/717-9075 or 717-9076 
Fax: 850/717-9097 


Department of Environmental Protection  
Northwest District Branch Office 
2353 Jenks Avenue 
Panama City, Florida 32405 
Telephone: 850/872-4375 
Fax: 850/872-7790 


The application and associated documents can be accessed in electronic form at the Department’s website 
at:   


www.dep.state.fl.us/air/emission/bioenergy/northwest_renewable.htm   


For questions related to this permit application, please contact David Read at (850) 717-9075 
and david.read@dep.state.fl.us or Melody Lovin at (850) 717-9092 and melody.lovin@dep.state.fl.us . 
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